
CUPE, SEIU and Unifor have formed an alliance that kicks off an escalating 
campaign of membership mobilization to push Ontario hospitals to return 
to bargaining and treat their staff with respect.

It's the first time that the three unions have come together to seek a 
negotiated agreement on behalf of 75,000 nurses, personal support 
workers, porters, administrative staff, and dietary, cleaning and trades staff 
at 160 public hospitals in Ontario.

To negotiate a contract without concessions with a modest wage increase, 
and that provides stronger workplace violence protections, we need CUPE 
hospital workers to support the joint campaign by:

• Wearing a Together for Respect sticker in the workplace on April 11
• Taking part in a noon hour rally/demonstration at their hospital 

on April 18
• Going to vote on May 2 to support the OCHU/CUPE bargaining 

committee


